

## RECEIVED

APR 13 2010

CITY MANAGERS OFFICE LAWRENCE, KS

April 7, 2010

David L. Corliss City Manager City of Lawrence 8 East 6<sup>th</sup> Street Lawrence, KS 66044-0708

Dear Mr. Corliss,

I am in receipt of your letter dated April 6, 2010 with regard to the acquisition of a new 100 foot ladder platform apparatus. The Department of Student Housing is appreciative of the services received from your Fire and Medical teams over the years. The residential staff and students have benefited from your prompt action in response to emergency medical needs and fire alarms. Additionally, the staff have obtained invaluable training and consultation from you annually. We have rested assured of your excellent support.

The Department of Student Housing at KU is pleased to advise that we shall contribute \$50,000 toward the purchase of the ladder truck to continue to benefit the University and the city of Lawrence at large.

We are truly appreciative of your service through the years. We look forward to a continued mutually beneficial relationship.

Sincerely,

Diana Robertson, Ph.D.

Director

cc: Jeff Weinberg - KU Chancellor's Office

Marlesa Roney - Vice Provost for Student Success

Lori Reesor - Associate Vice Provost for Student Success